Chelsea Benner

From: Holly Erdman

Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 4:20 PM
To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: RE: BL-19-00017 Notice of Application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Chelsea,

Public health has no comments or concerns with this project.
Thank you,

Holly Erdman, BS, Environmental Health Specialist Il

P:509.962.7580 | F: 509.962.7581 | E: holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us
Kittitas County Public Health Department

507 N Nanum St Suite 102, Ellensburg WA 98926
www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health

Please tell us how we’re doing: KCPHD Customer Survey

/A Public Health

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 10:18 AM

To: Holly Erdman; Jesse Cox; Pat Nicholson; Karen Hodges; Taylor Gustafson; Toni Berkshire
Subject: BL-19-00017 Notice of Application

Good Morning,

Please review the following Boundary Line Adjustment application submitted by Pat Deneen and Frank Simera (BL-19-
00017). Any comments need to be submitted by 5pm on September 12th. Please let me know if you have any questions.

BL-19-00017 Internal

BL-19-00017 External

Thank you,



Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us
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